
Newsletter
Week of  May 29 2022
We had a busy week learning about the ocean.  The students were able to watch some
informative videos on whales and read alouds about whales.  We drew pictures of
whales in the ocean and then dictated a sentence with a fact we learned about whales.
We will finish the week learning about sharks.  The students are actually enjoying
seeing their progress in handwriting and are very proud of their work.  They should be.
They have come so far.  We are finishing up our unit on subtraction.  In language arts
we focused on nursery rhymes and learning what a syllable is.  We continue to practice
for the Spring concert this coming Tuesday.

UPCOMING
Academic

● Review of all letters, continue reading groups, nursery rhymes.
● Religious Education will learn about the sacraments.
● Math will be a review of concepts we have learned so far.
● In science we will continue to learn about the ocean.  We will

research the octopus and the jellyfish.

Books:. Various non-fiction books about the Ocean, Rainbow Fish and the Big Blue
Whale by Marcus Phister, Mister Seahorse by Eric Carle.
Other:

● Our Spring concert will be on May 10th at 9:00.
● The art show will also be available for viewing at the concert.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


